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1st May 2025 

     

Dear Parents, 

 

School closures 

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday 

Monday 26th, Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th May – Bank holiday and school closure 

 

Monies 

Dinner money – 18 days @ £2.60 = £46.80 

Milk money – 18 days @ 20p = £3.60 

Child sponsorship - 25p per week if you wish 

Please ensure all money is paid weekly and is sent to school in a marked envelope. 

 

Annual BBQ 

Our Annual BBQ has also been arranged for Friday 30th May from 7pm to 9pm. We will 

be having our usual fancy dress competition. Can you please contribute to the old 

favourite ‘The Bottle Stall’?  Please send in your bottles to school by the morning of the 

BBQ. We will also have ‘The Surprise Unwanted Gift Stall’ so if you have any such 

items, please wrap them & label boy/girl or man/woman and we will be glad to take them 

off your hands. 

We would like to have a home baked stall at our BBQ this year again as it was a great 

success last year. We are appealing to any of you who are keen bakers to support us with 

this by donating tray bakes, cakes etc. This would be much appreciated as home baked 

goods always sell really well. Any donations should be sent into school on Thursday 29th 

May or morning of Friday 30th May. 

Admission is £5.00 adult, £3 for primary school children and tickets are available at the 

school office or you can pay at the door on the night. Please note ticket price includes 

entry, burger/hotdog and a drink. 

Please find attached an order form which must be completed so we have an idea of the 

amount of food to order.   

We will look forward to welcoming everyone to this event as it has always been a 

popular and fun evening for everyone. 

If anyone would be available to help out on the night, please contact the school office as 

all help would be greatly appreciated. 

 

After Class 

After class will start on Tuesday 6th May for those children interested in completing the 

SEAG test. 
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VE Day Celebrations 

We have planned some VE day celebrations on Friday 23rd May. This will be a non 

unform day. There will also be a change in the dinner menu and it will be confirmed via 

See Saw closer to the time. 

 

End of Year Trips 

Y1-Y3 Lurgybrack Farm 

We are taking the Year 1, 2 and 3 pupils to Lurgybrack Farm on Friday 20th June. We 

will be leaving school at 9.30am sharp and returning for 2pm. Children will need a 

packed lunch. Children will need a coat and wellies. If the weather is warm, please ensure 

to have sun cream applied and they have a sun hat. 

 

We would ask that each child pays £10 towards the trip and the school will cover the 

remaining costs. Please send the money into school in a separate envelope with your 

child/rens name and School Trip marked on it.  

 

Y4-Y7 Lisburn Swimming Pool 

Y4, 5, 6 and 7 pupils will travel to Lisburn swimming pool on Thursday 26th June. We 

will be leaving school at 9.10am sharp and plan to return to school for 3.30pm. We will 

be keeping parents notified via SeeSaw of an estimated return time. Pupils will need 

swim costume/shorts, towel and 20p for the locker. More information to follow. 

 

We would ask that each child pays £15 towards the trip and the school will cover the 

remaining costs. Please send the money into school in a separate envelope with your 

child/rens name and School Trip marked on it. 

 

Before any of the trips could you please ensure that your child’s belongings have their 
name clearly marked on it. 
 

Sports Day 

Sports day is planned for Tuesday 3rd June, weather permitting. Children are free to go 

home after sports day. More details to follow. 

 

Sun Cream/Sun Hat 

As we are approaching the summer months could you please ensure your child has a sun 

hat and sun cream applied before coming to school. Girls can wear the school blue and 

white summer dresses in the better weather. 
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Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C. Goan 

Principal 
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